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15th December 2023 
   

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Thursday 21st December 2023, all children will be having a Christmas party in their class-
rooms during the aŌernoon. 
 
Children can come to school in their party clothes on this day. 
 
Sensible shoes should be worn and no jewellery please. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 
Headteacher 


